

Earth Adventure, Inc. Audrey Knutson P.O. Box 235 Circle Pines, MN 55014

Dear Audrey,

I just wanted to take a moment and thank you for the excellent program Earth Adventure delivered for our elementary school on September 27, 28 and 29, 2007.

Thursday and Friday, our 2nd - 5th grade classes all got a chance to have individual class time in the Earth Balloon. The response from students and teachers alike was extremely positive. They all loved the experience. At our Fall Fest on Saturday, we estimate at least 1,000 people were able to see the balloon with hundreds actually waiting to take a turn to go inside for a more in depth look.

Special thanks to the program instructor you sent. Stefan was absolutely incredible. His knowledge was much appreciated and he did an extraordinary job with both our students and the large crowd we had at our Fall Fest. His 'tours' of the world were the perfect fit with our "World Tour" theme.

Again, thank you. This was an amazing program that I would highly recommend to any school group.

Best Wishes,

Susan Rasmus

Nancy Young Elementary PTA President

Special manks to the program instructor you said. Interior was absolutely incrediate His knowledge was much appreciated and he did an extraordinary job with your but